
Save the date! 

We hope you will be able to join us on Saturday, August 11, 2012 as we walk for SJS/TEN 

Awareness at beautiful lake arbor in Arvada, Colorado. Please check back for more details as 

they become available. There will be new events posted on the Stevens-Johnson Syndrome 

Foundation website scrolling marquee. If you are planning an SJS Awareness event, please 

contact us at sjsupport@aol.com to add your event information 

 

 

 

 


